
  

 
 

         Ground Transportation Bulletin 
                        

             RMWB Road Construction – Timberline Drive 
Route F      

 

Visit us at sunlink.suncor.com. We want your feedback.  
Contact us at DL_GTOPS@suncor.com with comments or questions. 

 

 
October 20, 2017 

RMWB Road Construction – Timberline Drive 
 

Construction in this area has been completed and service has been returned to standard route.  
 
 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 
 
 

 

- Ground Transportation 
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